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Recently Deceased 

John Doyne

Maura Purcell

Willie Newell

Donal  Murphy

Fr Paddy Clarke 

John Downes 

May Collard 

Betty O' Toole

Dermot Matthews 

Joan Dempsey 

Pat Culkin 

Margaret Kennedy 

Anniversaries

Terence & Ellen Murphy 

Frank Doolin 

Johnnie Dennehy 

William & Bridie Murray 

John Owen & Nickey Murray 

Bridget King 

Fr Tom Hughes 

Frank Denvir 

Alzheimer’s Tea Day – Thurs 5th May held 
in Templeogue Wood

Thank you to all my friends, 
neighbours and family for their 
continued support of this worthy 
cause. €1,000 was raised. 
Thanks, Margaret O’Brien

Easter Dues 

Many thanks to all who have returned thier
Easter Dues envelopes can be left into
safe at back of church or into parish
office can we once again remind you
of making cheques out please make

them out to St Judes Parish and not to
Fr Brendan directly as all dues are

lodged to Archdiocese  account and
then shared out among all the priest of

the Diocese 

      If you require a receipt for your dues
please let parish office know we did
not send out ackowledgments due to

the high cost of postage 

Prayer for Ukraine 

May God be gracious to us and bless us
and make his face to shine upon us.

Everlasting, Merciful God,
Hear the cries of your people!

We ask you to comfort those fleeing the
deafening and frightening sounds of violence

Be their refuge!
Strengthen and encircle them in your love and

guide all refugees to safety, security and a
warm, welcoming reception.

Through the power of the Holy Spirit
Transform the hearts of politicians, diplomats,
leaders of armed forces and those under their

command
To bring an end to the violence, so that

your perfect peace will take root and flourish
both in Ukraine and in Russia.

Holy Mary, the Mother of our Lord, the
Eternal Word,

Lead us to your Son and the truth of His death
on the cross to love God and to love our

neighbour as ourselves.
We ask you to protect under your mantle all

who are assisting and providing sanctuary for
families fleeing the conflict.

O Morning Star! Queen of Peace!
Faithful handmaid of our Lord

Pray for all, who are affected by the bloodshed
in Ukraine and

Intercede for us to your Son our Redeemer.

Amen.                

           ST VINCENT DE PAUL
Sincere thanks to all who supported Annual Collection for
the Sunshine Fund which came to 1090 donations can still
be dropped into parish office or in safe at back of church

using the blue envelopes on tables in church porch
The Toal amount donated during May was 2045

 Koins for Kids
Wish to ackowlege with thanks the sum of
6472.55 donated by you the parishioners

of St Judes to this worthy cause if you
have any small euro coins lying around in
jamjars or containers please drop them to

the parish office or if you have any
foreign currency either notes or coins all
donations will be greatly received thank

you for your continued generousity to this
cause as they try to raise 1 million euro to
purchase a new paediatric MRI scanner
for the New Childrens Hospital  please

help them if you can.

Kimmag Manor Parish are hosting a Evening of
Music Song and Poetry on Sunday 19th June

at 8pm all proceeds to Ukraine Appeal 

You are invited to join Deirdre Ni Chinneide  along
with Claire Sherry Orla Cunningham and

Tim Doyle 

 for further information you can contact
deirdrenichinneide7@gmail.com 

Sugested Donation is 10 Euro tickets at the door 

       If you wish to book Anniversary Masses
please give a minimum of one weeks
notice you can phone 01 4600127or

email stjudesparishoffice1@gmail.com
you can book masses up to end of year 

St.Jude’s mens shed have beginners 
spoken irish classes on a Monday morning 
at 11 am all welcome Internet help for 
seniors on Tues at 10 am Mindfulness 
sessions on Tuesday mornings at 11 am 
0868036703 all in St Jude's GAA clubhouse

Templeogue Cemetary Mass
Saturday 16th July at 3pm up 
in Graveyard weather 
permitting 

Bridge Classes have resumed in  
Parish Center  Tuesdays  10.am to 
12pm or 2pm to 4pm if you are 
interested in joining please  phone 
Stephen Bearpark at 087 2196854 to 
book a place these classes are not 
suited to beginners 

Best of Luck to all starting their Junior 
and Leaving Cert Examinations this 
week 
O Great St. Joseph of Cupertino wo while 
on earth did obtain from God the grace to 
be asked  at your examination only the 
questions you knew, obtain for me a like 
favour in the examinations for which I am 
now preparing. In return I promise to make 
you known and cause you to be invoked.
Through Christ our Lord.
St. Joseph of Cupertino, Pray for us.
Amen. 

The Legion of Mary invite you to join them 
to the Annual Commemoration Ceremony 
in Glasnevin Ceremony Sunday 12th June 
at 3pm Speaker Fr Liam O'Cuiv 

Monday 6th June Bank Holiday no daily 
Mass here 

Confirmation 
Congraulations to the boys and girls 
who received the sacrament of 
Confirmation here this week thanks 
to all involved in the prepartion of the
church for both 1st Holy Communion 
and Confirmation 
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